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Dear Families of Hazardville Memorial School,  
 

Would you like to help your school financially, but are hesitant to ask family and friends to buy fundraising 
items? Or perhaps you’re too busy and don’t have time to sell fundraising items?  
 

Well, now there is an opportunity to “OPT OUT”! 
 

Our “opt-out” program is designed for families who are looking for an alternative to traditional fundraisers.  
 

You can still contribute to the PTO’s efforts to provide programs and activities to our students by making a 
direct, tax-deductible, donation to the Hazardville Memorial School PTO, and your child will receive credit for 
participating in our fundraiser. The recommended donation is $25.00 per student, but any amount is welcome 
and appreciated! Please send your donation to HMS (if check or money order, make payable to “Hazardville 
Memorial School PTO”), along with this document, in an envelope marked “HMS PTO Opt-Out Program”. 
 

* Your opt-out contribution may also qualify with your employer’s company-matching program. If you work 
for a company that offers this benefit, please contact your human resources department for the proper form. 
Please fill out your employer’s company-matching form and submit it, along with this opt-out form and your 
donation, to the HMS PTO. We will take care of submitting the completed form to your employer. Thank you! 
 

Please understand that fundraising information will continue to come home with your student, but you can feel 
comfortable knowing that you have already financially supported your school through the “Opt Out” Program.  
 

Whether you “OPT OUT,” or continue to take part in one of our school’s 2019-2020 fundraisers, your 
support of HMS is greatly appreciated by everyone in the Hazardville Memorial School Community. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to email HMSPTOCT@YAHOO.COM 
Visit us online at: www.enfieldpto.com/hms 

 Hazardville Memorial Families 
 

 
Parent Name: _____________________________ Student Name: __________________________________  
 
Grade: ___________  Room: _____________        Teacher: _______________________________________ 
 
Please mark appropriate box:  
 
        Cash enclosed in the amount of:  
 

        Check/Money Order enclosed made payable to “Hazardville Memorial School PTO”  
 

         
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
HMS PTO is a 501(c)(3) charitable organization under U.S. Federal Tax Guidelines,  
Tax ID 27-0078571.  
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 


